Jan 4th,1980

My Sogo Matsumoto
Far Eastern Cultural Center
351 Turk Street
San Frahcisco,California
Dear MNr Matsumoto:

I received word that you had returned to the
United statés and that you had some prints to show me-some
Korean prints. I was much pleased and immediately telephoned
from Los Angeles to your office in San Francisco. I told them
that 1f they would send those prints on here to me that I would
take great care of them and return them promptly.

_ I started for Eugene on the evening of January

1st and arrived here at 3345 a.ms January 3rd. I was in hopes
that I would find that package when I arrived here, It has not

arrived but I am looking forward to seeing 1t,
With kindest regards,

Very sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner
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